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Comments: I am concerned about the Forest Service's plans to change grazing rules on Wilderness lands and

allow domestic animals to endanger protected public lands and the wildlife that is supported there.  

 

This initiative is leftover from the previous administration's proposal to increase grazing.  It would not only fuel

livestock grazing's contribution to the climate and biodiversity crises, but runs directly counter to the Biden

administration's 30x30 land conservation agenda by sacrificing what could be protected lands to the commercial

livestock industry.

 

This should not be occurring.  Wilderness is in very short supply, and needs to be stewarded for the future of this

nation and its increasing number of citizens.  Please reconsider this proposal with your best intentions toward

preserving our wilderness heritage. 


